
                                                                                 NOTICE  

 

 

To: Sheila Anson, Town Clerk, Washington Inland Wetlands Commission, Member of the Public 

From: Tammy Rill, Land Use Clerk 

Re: March 13, 2024, Inland Wetlands Meeting – CANCELLED 

 

 

You are hereby notified that the March 13, 2024, Inland Wetlands Commission regularly scheduled 

meeting at 7:00pm is cancelled. 

 

 

Dated: March 13, 2024 


